BEARTUZA
THEATRE COMPANY

After School Drama Classes - Autumn Term
Dear Parent/ Guardian,

Beartuza Theatre Company will be continuing to run After School Drama classes for students at St
Mary’s Primary School. The hour long sessions will run on a weekly basis and are led by
professionally trained actors and facilitators. Through a range of acting exercises and techniques,
students will learn all the key elements of performance; encouraging creativity and improving
confidence and communication skills.

Classes

- Reception - Monday 15:30 - 16:30 - Monday 30th October until 11th December.
- Years 4,5 & 6 - Wednesday 15:30 - 16:30 - Wednesday 1st November until 13th December.

- Years 1,2 & 3 - Thursday 15:30 - 16:30 - Thursday 2nd November until 14th December.

Fees for the seven sessions are £35

How To Sign up

Please be aware that if your child is already signed up to attend another club on the day
that their year group has drama, they will be unable to sign up to our classes for this term.

If you would like for your child to attend classes, please contact us via the email address listed
below. Your email will need to contain your child’s name and class.

Email - info@beartuza.com

Places are limited and classes have been very popular in the past. In order to ensure a place and
avoid disappointment, we recommend contacting us as soon as possible.
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